
 
 

RELEASE OF INFORMATION  
 

Holders of Commercial Driver’s Licenses,  
Employees Occupying Safety Sensitive Positions  

And 
Employees in High Risk/Security Sensitive Positions 

 
Applicants who submit referrals for affected positions must now comply with the 
requirements for the Clemson University Alcohol and Controlled Substances Testing 
Policy, the Clemson University Employees in High Risk/Security Sensitive Positions and  
the Department of Transportation Omnibus Transportation Employee Testing Act.  
 
I understand that:  
 
 1. Pre-employment drug testing is required.  
  
 2. The two-year prior employment record will be verified to insure no positive test 

results.  
 
 3. If I become a Clemson University employee,  
  

 a. I will be subject to a random drug-alcohol testing, reasonable suspicion 
testing, and post-accident testing,  

  
 b. Attendance of a policy training session is mandatory, and  
  
 c. Should I receive a positive test result, any Employee Relations and/or 

Employee Assistance files will be released to the appropriate 
medical/counseling personnel to assist in the assessment and/or rehabilitative 
treatment process.  

  
 
 
Applicant’s Name (Please print): ____________________________________ 
 
Applicant’s Signature:  _____________________________________________ 
 
Date:  ____________________________________________________________ 


